
Transplant Update 

 

This year, Norm Bloom did a very quick transplant. He moved about 100 bushels to Canal Beach and also 

to Cockenoe Island for a total of about 200 bushels. He was not concerned because over the past two 

years he has done much larger transplants. Two years ago was almost 600 bushels and last year almost 

400 bushels. This season, he will try to get out and talk with the recreational shellfishermen and seeing 

what they are catching and see where product may be needed. If necessary, we may try for a fall 

transplant but will first and foremost look at the conditions of the season before making any decision.  

 


